Welcome to the KAC Annual Concert!!
Dear Friends of Leisure World:

We are presenting our annual concert to this great community of Seal Beach. We, Korean Americans,
feel very fortunate to be part of Leisure World. Since the inception of our Choir Group, we have been
striving to promote fellowship not only among fellow Korean Americans, but also between other
international groups. We hope to accomplish this by singing traditional and contemporary songs from a
diverse selection of countries including Korea and America and our repertoire also includes spiritual
music. In addition to our annual concert, we perform at community cultural events and charitable
functions by invitation. Our aim is to contribute to cultural betterment of our community and to
volunteer for community services. Let’s work together to make Leisure World a happy, harmonious and
diverse community.

Enjoy the evening!!

Yoon Soo Park
President of Korean American Chorale



